
 

 

 

Advisory for: 

 Travis County Water District #10 Customers 
 

 

 

Boil Water Advisory 

& 

Emergency Request to Conserve Water Use  
 

 

Water District 10 currently has a power outage at the McConnell 

pump station.  In order to continue to provide reliable service it is 

imperative that customers conserve water as much as possible.   

 

Out of an abundance of caution the District is now implementing a 

District wide boil water advisory.  

 

 

District 10 mainly encompasses: 

 City of West Lake Hills, Westlake Highlands, Original Rob Roy, 

Old and New Camelot 

 

 

 

 

 

 


